Appendix B1

Bhavana Short

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

From: Clir Patrick Kitterick <Patrick.Kitterick@Ieicester.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 8:27 PM
To: Amy Day <Amy.Day@leicester.gov.uk>; planning <planning@I|eicester.gov.uk>

I | - dia Rana (4651) <Nadia.Rana@leics.police.uk>

Subject: FW: Licensing weekly report 15th - 21st Jan 2024

I wish to submit an objection to the application for a premises licence at 13 King Street for “Bungles Bar”.

In particular the late night closing hours and proximity to other late night premises will lead to public nuisance
and crime and disorder due to traffic between premises and the public space in between.

Although under a different legislative regime, it appears that 13 King Street does not have planning permission to
operate as a licensed premises and this may be a matter which the applicant may wish to resolve before applying
for a premises licence.

Kind regards,

Patrick Kitterick




